
 

Please consider 
advertising 
with us... 

$20 per month 

 Please 
consider 

advertising 
with us... 

$20 per month  

 
 

 

 

 
Lumber / Building Materials 
830 Cumberland Hill Road 

Woonsocket, RI 

COUNTRY GIFT SHOP 

 

Paul A. Brule 
Attorney-at-Law 

334-4545 
1334 Mendon Rd.  

Cumberland, RI  02864 

 
 

EST. 1940 

GENEôS AUTO 
BODY 

289 RAILROAD ST   MANVILLE RI 

769-6821 
COLLISION REPAIRS 

EXPERT SERVICE 
LIC.# 169 

B & L  
Landscaping Co., Inc.  

766 -9776  
Mulch & Loam Deliveries  
Spring & Fall Cleanups  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

OLD 
ORCHARD 
FARM 

505 Old River Road 
Manville, RI 

 

Please consider 
advertising 
with us... 

$20 per month 
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Rita A. Turcotte 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 
747 VђьѝјћѢ HѠѢ 
Sѕъѝюћќџђѕѕю, RI 

651-0066 
Fax: 356-1066 
ADMITTED IN RI & MA 
turcottelawoffice@gmail.com  

 
 

Bileauôs 
Flowers, Inc. 
665 DIAMOND HILL RD 
WOONSOCKET, RI 

766-3165 
FLOWERS & PLANTS 
FOR ALL OCCASIONS 

 
 

Bileauôs 
Stove Shop 
665 DIAMOND HILL RD 
WOONSOCKET, RI 

766-3165 
PELLET FUELPIPES 
& MANY STOVE  
ACCESSORIES  

 

ERNIEôS  
AUTO REPAIR 
90 WINTER ST.   

769-1967 
STATE-CERTIFIED VEHICLE 

INSPECTIONS FACILITY 
RI EMISSIONS SAFETY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

45 Division Street 
Manville, RI  02838 

 
 

Mailing Address:  
P.O. Box 60 

Manville, RI  02838 

401-766-1558 
 

office.stjames@verizon.net 
    www.saintjamesmanville.org 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS:  

Tuesday and Thursday  

9:00AM to 2:00PM  

Closed Legal Holidays  
 

ST. JAMES CEMETERY:  

      Contact the Parish Office  

January 3, 2021  

 

Solemnity of the Epiphany of the Lord  

SUNDAY MASSES:  

Saturday Vigil 4:00PM  

 Sunday 10:00AM  

 

WEEKDAY MASSES: Tuesday and Thursday 8:30AM  

HOLY DAY MASSES: As announced  

 

CONFESSIONS: Saturdays 3:30 -3:45PM  

BAPTISMS: Contact the Parish Office prior to the birth of your child  

MARRIAGES: Contact the Parish Office one year in advance  

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK: Please contact the Parish Office  

HOLY ORDERS: Please contact the Diocesan Office of Vocations at 331 -1316  

 

 

Rev. Thomas J. Ferland, Pastor 
Rev. Richard P. Desaulniers, Pastor Emeritus 

Rev. John A. Kiley, Senior Priest 



We continue to keep the health and safety of our parishioners a top  
priority.  Our church pews remain marked off for socially and prayerfully distant seating, 
hand sanitizer is available at the entrance,  mask wearing is encouraged, sanitization of 

the pews and common areas is done after each mass.   
 

In light of Governor Raimondoôs press conference on November 19, 2020, the seating 
capacity of the church is reduced to 125 people at this time.  

We encourage you to stay safe and worship with us during our live-stream masses on 
the St. James and St. Ambrose Facebook pages.   

 
God Bless You and Stay Safe.   

Solemnity of the Epiphany of the Lord 
January 3, 2021 

 
 
 
Saturday, January 2, 2021 
Vigil Mass of the Solemnity of the Epiphany of the Lord 
of Jesus, Mary, and Joseph 

4:00 p.m.      Pro Populo                  

 

Sunday, January 3, 2021 
Solemnity of the Epiphany of the Lord 

10:00 a.m.   Jean-Paul and Florence Dery 
  Requested by Jeannine and Fern Dery 
 

        Lucien Dussault 
  Requested by his Family 
 

        Lucienne Desrosiers -6th Anniversary 
  Requested by  her son, Philip  
 
 

Monday, January 4, 2021 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, Religious 

7:30 a.m.  Mass at St. Ambrose Church 
 
 

Tuesday, January 5, 2021 
St. John Neumann, Bishop 

8:30 a.m.  Pro Populo 
   
 

Wednesday, January 6, 2021 
Christmas Weekday 

7:30 a.m.  Mass at St. Ambrose Church 
 
 

Thursday, January 7, 2021 
Christmas Weekday 

8:30 a.m.  Pro Populo   
 
 

Friday, January 8, 2021 
Christmas Weekday 

7:30 a.m. Mass at St. Ambrose Church  
 

Saturday, January 9, 2021 
Vigil Mass of the Feast of the Baptism of the Lord 

4:00 p.m.      Joan Pontbriand -1st Anniversary               
  Requested by  Lucien and Family  
 

Sunday, January 10, 2021 
Solemnity of the Epiphany of the Lord 

10:00 a.m.   Cy Laprade -28th Anniversary 
  Requested by Family 

 
 

Weekly Collections 
 

Week of December 27, 2020 
  

 
Due to the holiday, collection totals are not 

available this week.  
           

  As always, thank you for your continued generosity  
during this difficult and challenging time! 

 We depend solely upon your weekly support  
to meet our weekly parish expenses. 

  
We encourage you to continue to mail in your budget 

envelopes and other special and second  
collection contributions during this time.   

  
This is also a great time to consider On-Line Giving.   
Please visit our website and the link to sign up for  

On-Line Giving. 

 

 

Thank you  

 

 

Thank you to all  

who donated gift cards  

or gave monetary  

donations this  

Christmas Season to  

our St. James  Food Pantry.  

Your donations were  distributed 

to our  neighbors in need.     

  

Godõs Blessings to all! 

 

Wishing you a Blessed and Happy New Year  
 

-St. James Parish  



St. James Cemetery Newsé 

 

Put your thinking caps oné 

 

 

We are looking to name the streets  

in the cemetery.   

 

 

More information 

to follow as to how 

you can submit  

your suggestion.  

 
 

 

OFFICE OF FAITH FORMATION  

AND YOUTH MINISTRY  

401.766 -1558  

 

Mr. Paul Adam, Coordinator (Grades K -8) 

First Communion and Confirmation Preparation  

& Youth Ministry  

 

stjamesfaithformation@yahoo.com  
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We continue to live-stream our weekday and 

weekend masses on our  
Facebook page:    

St.  James Office of Faith Formation 

Faith Formation  
2020 -2021 
Grades K -8 

 
 

An email has been sent to all 
Grades K-8 families regarding our 
PAUSE on in-person classes now 
through the end of January.   

 
Grade 2 and Grade 8 will have 
their Sacrament preparation 

classes via Zoom.  
An email notification will be 

sent to families. 
 

We will continue with virtual/home 
study lessons through the  

end of January.   

Youth Ministry  
 

�3�P���c�Y�_���a�Y�_�V�N���V�S�U�O���^�Y���T�Y�S�X�����Z�V�O�K�]�O���M�Y�X�^�K�M�^���| 
stjamesfaithformation@yahoo.com  

 
Stay tuned for further Zoom announcements.  

 
Next Zoom January 3rd 

Christian charity requires  
that we protect ourselves  

and others.  
 

Stop the spread.  
 

PLEASE WEAR A MASK  

The church doors are open 
at St. James Church 

from 8:00am - 2:00pm daily 
for individual prayer.   

 
Please wear a mask and 
practice social distancing 
when you visit. 

 
 

Today�¶s Missal 
 

We have a limited quantity of Todayôs Missal 
available At the Church.   

It is the Advent-Lent edition for 
November 29 to March 20, 2021. 

 
If you attend mass in-person you will be 
able to obtain a copy at the church for your 
personal use.  Please take the missal back 
and forth with you to mass.  Please do not 
leave the missal in the pews as they will be 

thrown away.   
 

If you would like to pick-up a copy at the 
Parish Office, please contact Robin. 

 
 

 
The St. James Parish Bulletin 

continues to be available online but if 
you would like to receive a printed copy 
of the weekly parish bulletin, please stop 
by the Parish Office during the week. 

 
We will also begin make important 
announcements from the bulletin  
at the weekend masses.   

The Faith Formation Offices of St. James and 
St. Ambrose Parishes would like to thank all 
who joined us for our LIVE Facebook Event,  

�³The O�¶Antiphons of Advent�´�� 
Vigil Service on Sunday December 20th. 

 
And thank you to Christiana Caprarelli and 
our guest instrumentalists for providing  
such beautiful music as a backdrop to our 

prayer service.   
 

Blessing for the new year! 

Thank you  
to all who helped  decorate 
St. James Church for the Christmas Season.   
The warmth and beauty of the St. James Community 
proclaims the hope and joy of the birth of the Messiah.  

 

Thank you to our  St. James Music  
Ministry for filling the Church with the  

beautiful sounds of the Christmas Season.   

Our Veterans Candle  
burns this week  for  

 
Raymond Nault  

Requested by his Wife  
  
 
  

Please keep this intention in your prayers.  


